Please send an email by Tuesday, May 21st, 2024.

Copy and Paste the following letter:

Subject Line: Remove Appropriation of Mira Mesa Community Fund!
Dear Director Andy Field:

Thank you for your promise to remove the appropriation of $1 million dollars from the Mira Mesa
Community Fund (fund #400182) to the L160021 — Mira Mesa Pool and Skate Plaza Phase 2
project.

I understand the Notice of Intent (NOI) to award the contract was sent to PCL Construction
Services on March 25, 2024, and ECP (Engineering & Capital Projects) is currently working to
docket this item at ATl (Active Transportation &amp; Infrastructure) Committee meeting for its
review and action prior to full City Council approval.

The ATl meeting opens an opportunity for you to fulfill the promise of removing the appropriation
of $1 million dollars from the Mira Mesa Community Fund # 400182 as one of the sources of
funding for L160021 — Mira Mesa Pool and Skate Plaza Phase 2 project. The residents of Mira
Mesa are depending on you to remove the appropriation.

I will be monitoring the meeting dates for the ATI Committee and looking forward to an action
item being included on the agenda to address this Issue.

The Mira Mesa community is looking forward to seeing the expansions and renovations at Mira
Mesa Community Park turn into reality.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

(Your First & Last Name)
(Your Physical Address)
(Your Phone Number)



